
 

 

 

GLENGOWAN PARENT GROUP 

AGM 2024 
 

The Parent Group AGM will be held on  

Thursday 29th August at 7pm  

in the school gym hall. 
 

All Parents and Carers are welcome to attend.  
 

At the meeting we will elect our committee for the year ahead. The 
positions of Chairperson, Treasurer and Secretary are all open for 
election. Please note no previous experience or specific skillset is 

required for any of these roles.  
 

We are actively looking for new members to join our group. If you are 
interested in becoming a member of the group or in a role within the 

committee, please get in touch at glengowanparentgroup@gmail.com 
or come along on the night.   


